
 
 
 

CITY OF EL PASO DE ROBLES 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Paso Robles will consider adoption of a Mitigated Negative Declaration in accordance 
with the California Environmental Quality Act for the project described below: 
 
Project Title: Huer Huero Bridge and Roundabout 
 
Applicant: City of Paso Robles Public Works Department 
 
Project Location: Huer Huero Creek section and surrounding land, bounded by Golden Hills Road to the West, 

existing Airport Road to the East, Dry Creek Road to the North, and Union Road to the South. 
 
Project Description: The City of El Paso de Robles proposes to construct vehicular routes and multi-use paths that reduce 

traffic on Highway 46 near Airport Road. The New Airport Road extension and bridge over Huer 
Huero Creek will connect businesses and residences south and west of the creek with the Paso 
Robles Airport, businesses, and residences north and east of the creek. The Project consists of three 
main components located within a Project area of approximately 13.3 acres: (1) the New Airport 
Road extension and bridge across Huer Huero Creek, (2) realignment of a portion of Airport Road 
and a new roundabout intersection with New Airport Road, and (3) a Class I trail extending from 
Union Road in front of Barney Schwartz Park to the Cava Robles RV Resort. 

 
FINDING 

 
The City of Paso Robles has reviewed the above project in accordance with the City of Paso Robles’ Rules and Procedures for 
the Implementation of the California Environmental Quality Act and finds that an Environmental Impact Report need not be 
prepared because the proposed project will not have a significant effect on the environment, and that a Mitigated Negative 
Declaration may be approved for this project. 
 
The 30-day public review period for the proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration will commence on June 17, 2022, and 
will end on July 18, 2022. The Initial Study, which provides the basis for this determination, is available at the City of Paso 
Robles, Community Development Department, 1000 Spring Street, Paso Robles, California. A copy of the MND is also 
available on the City website at: https://www.prcity.com/357/CEQA-Documents.  
 
The public is invited to provide written comment on the Mitigated Negative Declaration.  The appropriateness of the Mitigated 
Negative Declaration will be reconsidered in light of the comments received. 
 
Questions or comments about the proposed project and the Mitigated Negative Declaration may be directed to Darcy Delgado, 
Associate Planner, at (805) 237-3970 or via email to ddelgado@prcity.com.  Comments on the proposed project and Mitigated 
Negative Declaration may be mailed to the Community Development Department, 1000 Spring Street, Paso Robles, California, 
93446 provided that any comments are received no later than 5:00 pm on July 18, 2022. 
 
/s/ Darcy Delgado, Associate Planner 

https://www.prcity.com/357/CEQA-Documents
mailto:ddelgado@prcity.com

